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CLEAN CROP(R)

DIAZINON 5 TURF

COMMERCIAL

GRANULAR INSECTICIDE

CAUTION   POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

Diazinon ........................ 5%

REGISTRATION NO. 22680
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET: 15 kg

UNITED AGRI PRODUCTS
R.R. #2

Dorchester, Ontario
N0L 1G5

33325 08/92

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

TURF:

OVERALL APPLICATION:  For the control of chinch bugs, earwigs,
ticks, ants, lawn moth (sod webworm), crickets, grasshoppers,
brown dog ticks, chiggers, clover mites, pillbugs, fleas, sow
bugs, millipedes and springtails (collembola), apply 95 - 196
kg/ha or 975 g - 2 kg per 100 m2.  Do not water lawns for 2 days
after application.  Application can be made by hand with a shaker
can or using a fertilizer spreader.  Repeat the application as
necessary.  Following application, brush the lawn to ensure
penetration of the granules on the soil surface.

WHITE GRUBS (Larvae of European Chafer and Japanese Beetle):
Apply 1.5 kg per 100 m2 of lawn.  Water grass thoroughly after
application.  For grub control apply any time between late July



and early October.

LEATHER JACKETS (B.C. only):  Apply 750 g per 100 m2 of lawn
between early October and late May when the soil is not frozen. 
Water lawn thoroughly after treatment.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling and
contact with skin and eyes.  Wash thoroughly after handling. 
Avoid contamination of food and feedstuff.  May be fatal if
swallowed.

FISH & WILDLIFE CAUTION

This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Do not contaminate
domestic or irrigation water supplies, lakes, streams and ponds.

FIRST AID

IF SWALLOWED, obtain medical attention immediately.  IF ON SKIN,
remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap
and water.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 5-10 minutes.  If
irritation develops seek medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Stomach lavage.  Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Antidote: atropine sulphate at 1-2 milligrams every 15 minutes
may be necessary.

DISPOSAL

1. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.
3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial 

requirements.
4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 

and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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